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Ladies and Gentlemen,  

 

It is incomprehensible to me that any American citizen, that any lover of liberty would 

work so hard to make it harder for individuals to vote.   Since vote by mail was 

instituted, we have seen greater participation in our democracy here in Oregon. Any 

attempt to reduce participation is a thinly veils attempt by the Trump administration 

and the Republican for a power grab.  Reducing participation, bad.  An informed and 

involved electorate is good.  

 

Kevin M. Currie 

Portland, Oregon  


